
 
 
 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

SCSO seeks help locating missing and endangered senior 
  
Seminole Co. (December 18, 2014) --The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the 
public for help locating a missing and endangered 66 year-old man.  
  
Leroy Jenkins was last seen at approximately 6:00 p.m. this evening when he left the Aiden 
Springs Assisted Living Facility located at 5520 Howell Branch Road in Winter Park, on foot.  
According to caretakers, Mr. Jenkins suffers from dementia and other health conditions which 
require medication. 
  
Leroy Jenkins is a black male, DOB 7/25/48, 6’2” tall and weighs approximately 150 pounds.  
Mr. Jenkins has black and grey hair that he keeps braided and has a grey beard.  Mr. Jenkins 
was last seen wearing a blue sweat shirt, blue jeans and possibly a dark colored hat. A photo is 
attached to this release. 
 
Anyone with information on his whereabouts is urged to call the SCSO at (407) 665-6650.   
  
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more 
information contact: 
 
Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6950 - desk 
(407) 637-9210 – cell 
or 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell 
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